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  The Architecture of Computer Hardware, Systems
Software, and Networking Irv Englander,Wilson
Wong,2021-04-06 The Architecture of Computer
Hardware, Systems Software and Networking is
designed help students majoring in information
technology (IT) and information systems (IS)
understand the structure and operation of
computers and computer-based devices. Requiring
only basic computer skills, this accessible
textbook introduces the basic principles of system
architecture and explores current technological
practices and trends using clear, easy-to-
understand language. Throughout the text, numerous
relatable examples, subject-specific
illustrations, and in-depth case studies reinforce
key learning points and show students how
important concepts are applied in the real world.
This fully-updated sixth edition features a wealth
of new and revised content that reflects today’s
technological landscape. Organized into five
parts, the book first explains the role of the
computer in information systems and provides an
overview of its components. Subsequent sections
discuss the representation of data in the
computer, hardware architecture and operational
concepts, the basics of computer networking,
system software and operating systems, and various
interconnected systems and components. Students
are introduced to the material using ideas already
familiar to them, allowing them to gradually build
upon what they have learned without being
overwhelmed and develop a deeper knowledge of
computer architecture.
  Learning AV Foundation Bob McCune,2014 The
massive success of apps like Instagram, iMovie,
and Vine proves that users want tools to help them
capture, edit, and share their lives. If you want
to build those apps for iOS or OS X, you need to
understand Apple's most powerful media framework:
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AV Foundation. Until now, however, this meant
wrestling with Apple's massive, out-of-date API
documentation. Now, there's a more productive and
efficient alternative. Learning AV Foundation
helps you gain real-world mastery by teaching each
aspect of the framework in the context of building
real world applications. By the time you finish,
you'll have built a voice memo app, custom video
player, video editor, and an image and video
camera app -- and you'll have mastered all the
techniques you need to write your own advanced
media apps with AV Foundation. Most chapters
contain additional optional exercises, to help you
further deepen your understanding. Learning AV
Foundation comes with a complete collection of
starter apps that abstract away visual aspects, so
you can focus solely on AV Foundation without
getting bogged down in supporting infrastructure.
Coverage includes: Understanding the AV Foundation
media environment ; Basic techniques for working
with media: playback, recording, and more ; Basic
and advanced media capture ; Media creation and
editing: composing media, mixing audio, creating
video transitions, and layering animated content ;
Advanced topics, including real-time audio and
video effects ; Integrating AV Foundation with
Core Audio.
  Open Rajiv S. Jhangiani,Robert Biswas-
Diener,2017-03-27 Affordable education.
Transparent science. Accessible scholarship. These
ideals are slowly becoming a reality thanks to the
open education, open science, and open access
movements. Running separate—if parallel—courses,
they all share a philosophy of equity, progress,
and justice. This book shares the stories,
motives, insights, and practical tips from global
leaders in the open movement.
  Scratch 2.0 Sams Teach Yourself in 24 Hours
Timothy L. Warner,2014-06-17 In Full Color! In
just 24 sessions of one hour or less, learn how to
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make your own animations, games, simulations, and
interactive stories with MIT Media Lab’s amazingly
easy Scratch 2.0! Using this book’s
straightforward, step-by-step approach, you’ll
walk through everything from joining the global
Scratch community to adding audio/video and
sensing the outside environment. You’ll learn to
write reliable, efficient code and take advantage
of millions of Scratch programs shared online.
Every hands-on lesson builds upon what you’ve
already learned, fully preparing you to create
inspired projects of your own! Step-by-step
instructions carefully walk you through the most
common Scratch 2.0 programming tasks. Quizzes at
the end of each chapter help you test your
knowledge. Challenges give you the opportunity to
extend upon what you’ve learned in each chapter
and flex your new-found programming skills. Notes
present interesting information related to the
discussion. Tips offer advice or show you easier
ways to perform tasks. Cautions alert you to
possible problems and give you advice on how to
avoid them. Learn how to... Create your first
project Master basic features including the Stage,
Backdrops, Sprites, and Costumes Make things
happen with Motion blocks Add sophisticated logic
without complicated coding Use audio and video you
capture with a webcam or microphone Include your
own drawings in your projects Sense what your
game’s players are doing and interact with them
Write programs that respond to outside changes
such as temperature and touch Test your projects
to find and fix problems Document and publish
projects so others can help you improve them
“Remix” projects with online Scratch code and
content Create games with multiple game screens
and button controls Master skills you can use with
even the most powerful programming languages Who
Should Read This Book Brand new to programming:
Welcome! You don’t need any prior experience with
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programming in order to gain value from this book.
Considering a career change: Perhaps you are a
K-12, junior college, or university student who
has perhaps a bit of past programming experience,
and you are pondering a full-time career as a
software developer. Learning Scratch serves as an
excellent diagnostic to gauge your aptitude and
interest in the subject matter. Just tinkering:
Maybe you are a technology buff who always
wondered what work went into developing a software
project. You have no real career aspirations in
programming--you just enjoy tinkering and having
fun. If you find that you don’t belong in any of
the previous three classifications, then don’t
worry about it. Set your sights on learning as
much as you can and, above all else, having fun,
and you’ll be fine!
  Dictionary of Computer and Internet Terms John
C. Rigdon,2016-08-25 This dictionary contains over
32,000 terms that are specific to Computers and
the Internet. Each term includes a definition /
description. With more than 750 pages, this
dictionary is one of the most comprehensive
resources available.Terms relate to applications,
commands, functions, operating systems, image
processing and networking.No other dictionary of
computing terms even comes close to the breadth of
this one. It is designed to be used by everyone
from the novice seeking the most basic information
... to the mainframe systems programmer and MIS
professional looking for sophisticated and hard-
to-find information that's not available in most
reference books. It's all here in one
indispensable reference source. * artificial
intelligence. * computer-integrated manufacturing*
data communication* databases* distributed data
processing* fiber optics* fundamental terms* local
area networks* multimedia* office automation* open
systems interconnection* peripheral equipment*
personal computing* processing units* programming*
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system development* text processing This
dictionary is ideal not only for students of
computing but for those studying the related
fields of Information Technology, mathematics,
physics, media communications, electronic
engineering, and natural sciences.We also publish
a companion volume (Vol.2) of Computer Acronyms
and Abbreviations with an additional 4,500 terms.
Volume 2 also includes a section on file name
extensions showing the most commonly used
extensions and their association with various
software systems.This dictionary is available in
more than 100 languages. See our website for
pricing and
availability.http://www.wordsrus.info/catalog/comp
uter_dictionary.html
  National Library of Medicine Programs and
Services National Library of Medicine (U.S.),1982
  Sams Teach Yourself HTML5 Mobile Application
Development in 24 Hours Jennifer Kyrnin,2012 Learn
how to turn Web pages into stunning mobile
applications in just 24 hours or less! HTML5 adds
a number of new features and APIs to the language
that allow web designers to be more descriptive
and effective in creating their Web pages. This
guide descripes how to use the features of this
software.
  Windows 10 For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2015-08-10
Illustrates the new features of Windows 10.
  Mobile Design and Development Brian
Fling,2009-08-14 Mobile devices outnumber desktop
and laptop computers three to one worldwide, yet
little information is available for designing and
developing mobile applications. Mobile Design and
Development fills that void with practical
guidelines, standards, techniques, and best
practices for building mobile products from start
to finish. With this book, you'll learn basic
design and development principles for all mobile
devices and platforms. You'll also explore the
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more advanced capabilities of the mobile web,
including markup, advanced styling techniques, and
mobile Ajax. If you're a web designer, web
developer, information architect, product manager,
usability professional, content publisher, or an
entrepreneur new to the mobile web, Mobile Design
and Development provides you with the knowledge
you need to work with this rapidly developing
technology. Mobile Design and Development will
help you: Understand how the mobile ecosystem
works, how it differs from other mediums, and how
to design products for the mobile context Learn
the pros and cons of building native applications
sold through operators or app stores versus mobile
websites or web apps Work with flows, prototypes,
usability practices, and screen-size-independent
visual designs Use and test cross-platform mobile
web standards for older devices, as well as
devices that may be available in the future Learn
how to justify a mobile product by building it on
a budget
  E-Marketing Stephen Dann,Susan Dann,2017-09-16
Combining academic rigour and practical
application, E-Marketing brings together a
theoretical framework from academic peer reviewed
literature with contemporary developments in
internet technology. Considering marketing theory
and practice, the text demonstrates how conceptual
frameworks can be applied to the e-marketing
environment.
  Cambridge IGCSE Computer Science David
Watson,Helen Williams,2015-01-30 Endorsed by
Cambridge International Examinations. Develop your
students computational thinking and programming
skills with complete coverage of the latest
syllabus from experienced examiners and teachers.
- Follows the order of the syllabus exactly,
ensuring complete coverage - Introduces students
to self-learning exercises, helping them learn how
to use their knowledge in new scenarios



8

Accompanying animation files of the key concepts
are available to download for free online. See the
Quick Links to the left to access. This book
covers the IGCSE (0478), O Level (2210) and US
IGCSE entry (0473) syllabuses, which are for first
examination 2015. It may also be a useful
reference for students taking the new Computer
Science AS level course (9608).
  PrimeFaces Cookbook - Second Edition Mert
Çalışkan,Oleg Varaksin,2015-05-28 This book is for
everybody who would like to learn modern Java web
development based on PrimeFaces and is looking for
a quick introduction to this matter. Prerequisites
for this book are basic JSF, jQuery, and CSS
skills.
  Learn HTML5 and JavaScript for Android Gavin
Williams,2012-09-22 Learn HTML5 and JavaScript for
Android teaches the essential HTML5 and JavaScript
skills you need to make great apps for the Android
platform and browser. This book guides you through
the creation of a mobile web app. You'll put the
HTML5, CSS3 and JavaScript skills you learn into
practice, giving you invaluable first-hand
experience that will serve you well as you go on
to develop your own web apps for Android
smartphones and tablets. Throughout this book, you
will learn new skills and bring these altogether
to create a web app that runs on the Android
platform as well as other mobile platforms.
  Mastering Mobile Forensics Soufiane
Tahiri,2016-05-30 Develop the capacity to dig
deeper into mobile device data acquisition About
This Book A mastering guide to help you overcome
the roadblocks you face when dealing with mobile
forensics Excel at the art of extracting data,
recovering deleted data, bypassing screen locks,
and much more Get best practices to how to collect
and analyze mobile device data and accurately
document your investigations Who This Book Is For
The book is for mobile forensics professionals who
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have experience in handling forensic tools and
methods. This book is designed for skilled digital
forensic examiners, mobile forensic investigators,
and law enforcement officers. What You Will Learn
Understand the mobile forensics process model and
get guidelines on mobile device forensics Acquire
in-depth knowledge about smartphone acquisition
and acquisition methods Gain a solid understanding
of the architecture of operating systems, file
formats, and mobile phone internal memory Explore
the topics of of mobile security, data leak, and
evidence recovery Dive into advanced topics such
as GPS analysis, file carving, encryption,
encoding, unpacking, and decompiling mobile
application processes In Detail Mobile forensics
presents a real challenge to the forensic
community due to the fast and unstoppable changes
in technology. This book aims to provide the
forensic community an in-depth insight into mobile
forensic techniques when it comes to deal with
recent smartphones operating systems Starting with
a brief overview of forensic strategies and
investigation procedures, you will understand the
concepts of file carving, GPS analysis, and string
analyzing. You will also see the difference
between encryption, encoding, and hashing methods
and get to grips with the fundamentals of reverse
code engineering. Next, the book will walk you
through the iOS, Android and Windows Phone
architectures and filesystem, followed by showing
you various forensic approaches and data gathering
techniques. You will also explore advanced
forensic techniques and find out how to deal with
third-applications using case studies. The book
will help you master data acquisition on Windows
Phone 8. By the end of this book, you will be
acquainted with best practices and the different
models used in mobile forensics. Style and
approach The book is a comprehensive guide that
will help the IT forensics community to go more
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in-depth into the investigation process and mobile
devices take-over.
  Mobile Terminal Receiver Design Sajal Kumar
Das,2017-05-01 MOBILE TERMINAL RECEIVER DESIGN
MOBILE TERMINAL RECEIVER DESIGN LTE and LTE-
Advanced India This all-in-one guide addresses the
challenges of designing innovative mobile handset
solutions that offer smaller size, low power
consumption, low cost, and tremendous flexibility,
with improved data rates and higher performance.
Readers are introduced to mobile phone system
architecture and its basic building blocks,
different air interface standards and operating
principles, before progressing to hardware
anatomy, software and protocols, and circuits for
legacy and next-generation smart phones, including
various research areas in 4G and 5G systems.
Mobile Terminal Receiver Design/p? ulliexplains
basic working principles, system architecture and
specification detailsof legacy and possible next-
generation mobile systems, from principle to
practiceto product; covers in detail RF
transmitter and receiver blocks, digital baseband
processingblocks, receiver and transmitter signal
processing, protocol stack, AGC, AFC, ATC,power
supply, clocking; features important topics like
connectivity and application modules with
differentdesign solutions for tradeoff
exploration; discusses multi-RAT design
requirements, key design attributes such as low
powerconsumption, slim form factors, seamless I-
RAT handover, sensitivity, and selectivity. It
will help software, hardware, and radio frequency
design engineers to understand the evolution of
radio access technologies and to design
competitive and innovative mobile solutions and
devices. Graduates, postgraduate students, and
researchers in mobile telecommunications
disciplines will also find this book a handy
reference.
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  Principles of Microeconomics 2e Steven A.
Greenlaw,David Shapiro,Timothy Taylor,2017-09-15
  Mobile Learning Norbert Pachler,Ben
Bachmair,John Cook,2009-12-15 As with television
and computers before it, today’s mobile technology
challenges educators to respond and ensure their
work is relevant to students. What’s changed is
that this portable, cross-contextual way of
engaging with the world is driving a more
proactive approach to learning on the part of
young people. The first full-length authored
treatment of the relationship between the
centrality of technological development in daily
life and its potential as a means of education,
Mobile Learning charts the rapid emergence of new
forms of mass communication and their potential
for gathering, shaping, and analyzing information,
studying their transformative capability and
learning potential in the contexts of school and
socio-cultural change. The focus is on mobile/cell
phones, PDAs, and to a lesser extent gaming
devices and music players, not as the next new
thing but meaningfully integrated into education,
without objectifying the devices or technology
itself. And the book fully grounds readers by
offering theoretical and conceptual models, an
analytical framework for understanding the issues,
recommendations for specialized resources, and
practical examples of mobile learning in formal as
well as informal educational settings,
particularly with at-risk students. Among the
topics covered: • Core issues in mobile learning •
Mobile devices as educational resources •
Socioeconomic approaches to mobile learning •
Creating situations that promote mobile learning •
Ubiquitous mobility and its implications for
pedagogy • Bridging the digital divide at the
policy level Mobile Learning is a groundbreaking
volume, sure to stimulate both discussion and
innovation among educational professionals
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interested in technology in the context of
teaching and learning.
  Understanding Computers Charles S.
Parker,Deborah Morley,2003 A dynamic,
comprehensive approach to basic through
intermediate computer concepts. Known for its
readability and the depth of topics covered, this
book also includes an interactive Web site, which
contains Web Tutors, Further Explorations, and
links to NEW TechTV video projects!
  DJ Skills Stephen Webber,2012-08-21 DJ Skills:
The Essential Guide to Mixing & Scratching is the
most comprehensive, up to date approach to DJing
ever produced. With insights from top club,
mobile, and scratch DJs, the book includes many
teaching strategies developed in the Berklee
College of Music prototype DJ lab. From scratching
and mixing skills to the latest trends in DVD and
video mixing this book gives you access to all the
tools, tips and techniques you need. Topics like
hand position are taught in a completely new way,
and close-up photos of famous DJ's hands are
featured. As well as the step-by-step photos the
book includes downloadable resources to
demonstrate techniques. This book is perfect for
intermediate and advanced DJs looking to improve
their skills in both the analogue and digital
domain.
  Dictionary of Computer Terms Michael A.
Covington,Douglas Downing,1989
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